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For inclusion in the CCNFSDU public docket. 
-----Original Message--- 02-022N 
From: Georgia Russell [mailto:grussell@evl .net] 02-022N-9 

Georgia Russell Sent: Tuesday, Jul 16,2002 11:45 PM 

Subject: Codex ~ 

To: Crane, Nancy f! 

I do not support Codex regulations on supplements. Americans should have a 
choice to use mainstream medicine or alternatives including supplements of 
their choice. Most of us are capable of evaluating and making choices 
regarding our own health. 

The drug companies would like to have a captive audience, 
choices. 

Georgia Russell 
Desoto, Texas 

but Americans want 
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